
Newsletter: Friday 13th November 2020 

 
@ S A I N T A N N E S C P S   

Dates for 

your diary. 

 

10.12.2020 

Christmas Jumper 

Day / Christmas   

Dinner Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St.Anne’s Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.  

CHILDREN IN NEED 

Thank you to every single one 

of you who have supported 

children in need this year.  We 

have raised a wonderful £138, 

which is fantastic considering 

we have a whole class who are 

working from home.  Thank you 

also for paying your               

contributions via our app.  We 

know it is a shift in what you are 

used to, but we are so         

impressed with how well           

everyone has taken to the new 

system. Thank you all so much.  

Look out for some pictures on 

twitter this evening! 

LOCKDOWN 2.0 

We are now entering our           

second week of full lockdown.  

Can I say a huge thank you to 

all of our parents who are  

wearing masks on site.  As you 

know, it is a requirement for all 

schools in the city, not just ours.  

I am delighted that I can now 

report to the local authority that 

our compliance levels are    

almost at 100%.  As you know, 

we have had a positive case in 

school.  As soon as we           

discovered this was a positive 

case I informed the Local        

Authority.  We complete a rapid 

risk assessment and the           

information is shared with               

Public Health England.         

Following their advice, we are 

confident we have done        

everything as we should have.  

We know it is an inconvenience 

for your children to be off school 

but please be assured that it is 

for the safety of the children, 

their families and the                 

community as a whole.  It has 

been widely reported that if 

children contract COVID they 

usually present with no                  

symptoms.  This obviously has 

problems as they 

 

don’t know they need to           

self-isolate and could be            

unknowingly passing the virus 

on to others.   

Can I please urge ALL of our 

families to adhere to the rules 

surrounding lockdown.  We 

have so many children in 

school who tell us they have 

had play dates, or been to their 

neighbour’s house, or have 

visited their family members or 

even been to the shops etc.  

when we have sent them home 

to self-isolate.  We still have 

parents requesting that their 

child gets collected by       

somebody else! National     

Lockdown means none of 

these things should be               

happening.  From a selfish 

point of view, I have not seen 

my mum since December 2019.  

I would love it if she could visit 

soon.  I know many of our   

families are in a similar               

situation.  The sooner we all 

adhere to the rules with                        

absolute fidelity, the sooner 

these things can happen.  I 

believe it is our civic duty to do 

our bit which, in actual fact, are 

not that hard.  

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

We are still waiting for the 

proofs from the photographs to 

be sent through to us.  As soon 

as we have them , we will send 

them home for you.  As we said 

last week, all orders will be 

placed online and paid for 

online.  We were expecting 

them to be here today, so 

hopefully we will have them for 

you on Monday.  

SIMS PARENT LITE 

Mrs Gough has sent a link to 

each parent’s email reminding 

them about parent lite.  This is 

an app that you can download 

so you can keep us up to date 

with your child’s details.  These 

replace the data collection 

that we usually send out at the start 

of the year.  This is a different app 

to Teachers2parents, but it is just 

as important.  In the current      

climate, the situation might arise 

(as we have seen this week) that 

we have to send home groups of 

children as quickly as possible.  

When we do not have the correct 

contact details, it creates an added 

burden for school staff who are 

working hard to get the children off 

site as soon as possible.  It is also 

difficult for the children who are left 

behind as we cannot make contact 

with a responsible adult.  If you are 

looking to download it from your 

appstore, you will see the image I 

have pasted below. Again, we 

thank you in advance for your       

co-operation with this.  

YEAR 6 BOOKMARKS 

Each child in year 6 has gone 

home with a book mark tonight that 

details all of the passwords they 

need to access online learning.  

Please, please  do support your 

child in keeping these safe.  The 

bookmarks for the rest of the 

school will be sent home on             

Monday.  I would like to take this 

opportunity to say a huge thank 

you to the majority of year 5          

children who have been working so 

hard at home.  I must give a      

special word of thanks to Mrs    

Torley, also.  She has been      

working 16 hour days to get      

everything prepared for the       

children.  I know she is really proud 

of the efforts most have put in and 

it means that all of her hard work 

has not been wasted.  Well done, 

year 5.  Keep it up next week!  Mrs 

Torley has been in contact every 

day to keep me informed of 

the star workers. I wonder 

who will get a special         

mention next week? 

Have a lovely weekend, 

everyone.  



 Star 1 Star 2 

Year R Kyron Emma 

Year 1 Rocco Elyab 

Year 2 Jathan Jack B 

Year 3 Kacey-Lee Corey 

Year 4 Oceane Karolina 

Year 5 Oscar Teyah 

Year 6 Jeremiasz Mariam 

Well done to all of our amazing stars.  We are so proud of you! 

Happy birthday to all of the children who celebrated a 

birthday this week:  

Lea, Michael, Anando, Amilea-Rose, Nilaxzan 

Our                                  

‘Lining up Legends’ 

Year 3        

‘The secret of getting ahead is getting started’. 








